
October 19, 2021 

 

Meeting Time:    12:00 p.m. 

Meeting Place:    Rossville Town Park Pavilion 

Members Present:    9 members present 

 

1. Rod Miller called the meeting to order.  Minutes from the previous meeting were 

approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 

Checking Acct:  $8,736.88 

Savings Acct:  $13,693.07 

7 Month CD:  $10,165.30 

Summer’s End:  Income-$17,667.54 

                           Expenses-$11,246.44 

 

New Business: 

1. 2022 Executive Committee positions were discussed.  After discussion and due 

to the lack of attendance, it was decided that Rod Miller and Freddie Rodkey 

would continue to share the president and vice president positions.  Rita Betts 

was willing to be treasurer for one more year with Jessica Heater as her 

assistant.  Pat McIlrath will continue as secretary. 

2. There will be one more meeting for the year on November 16, 2021 at the 

Rossville Town Park Pavilion.  Jessica Heater volunteered to supply the meal. 

3. There was discussion of how to improve on the festival as it seems to be a little 

dated.  Suggestions included a barbeque cook off, dessert bake off, add some 

kid contests like big wheel races, carnival, movie night, live entertainment, and a 

donut eating contest.  We need your input to help improve the festival. 

 

Summer’s End Festival Wrap-up: 

There were no additional updates presented. 

 

There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned 

to Tuesday, November 16, 2021 at the Rossville Town Park Pavilion at 12:00 p.m.  

Lunch will be served. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       Rod Miller, Vice President 

       Pat McIlrath, Secretary 


